From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:22:32 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:55 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Carmen Grant

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The decision to increase natural gas costs in this region, during this time of extreme financial uncertainty for so
many is unethical.

Those shareholder’s who benefit from these increases are the super-wealthy; people whose livelihoods, families, and
businesses will never be affected by this decision.

The fact that a small handful of people who do not need to concern themselves with basic survival due to an
increased gas bill are making choices for the many who do, is unconscionable.

Please reverse this decision to increase natural gas prices.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





